
 

16/04/2023 

 

NOTICE 

This is to notify that in pursuance of Memo No. 356-Edn(U) dated 16.04.2023 of the 

Department of Higher Education, Government of West Bengal ,  our college will remain closed 

with effect from 17/04/2023 for a week or until further order of the appropriate higher 

authority. 

All classes scheduled from 17/04/2023 to 20/04/23 will be held online as per the existing time-

table for each Semester. The link of the online live classes will be shared in the 

Departmental/Teacher’s Google Class Room , five minutes prior to the class. Attendance of all 

online classes will be considered for final attendance calculation at the end of the semester. 

Library services will be available for teachers only on 17/04/2023 from 10 am to 1.30 pm. 

Non-teaching staff may be called to attend college for urgent emergency official work during 

this period. 
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Principal 
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